
“Learning and Growing Together” 

 

 

Bowser Elementary School 
Box 112, 4830 Faye Road 

Bowser, BC, V0R 1G0 

Phone: (250) 757-8487 

Fax:  (250) 757-8593 

Website:  http://bes.sd69.bc.ca 

Mr. Brian Worthen, Principal 

Mrs. Cindy Neufeld, Vice Principal 

 
 

February 28, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

Please be advised that Parent/Teacher conferences will take place 

after school starting the week of March 6th.   

 

You can start booking conference times on Tuesday February 28th at 

3pm. 

 

Please click on the attached link for teacher specific schedules. 

 

https://bowser.parentteacherconferences.net/ 

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

http://bes.sd69.bc.ca/
https://bowser.parentteacherconferences.net/

